
Notice of Hearing 
Monterey County Board of Supervisors 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on November 28, 2023, at 10:30 A.M., the 
Monterey County Board of Supervisors, State of California will be requested to set a 
public hearing to:  

a. Consider approval of Amendment No. 15 to Unified Franchise Agreement A-11631 
between the County of Monterey and Waste Management, Inc. dba USA Waste of 
California dba Carmel Marina Corp., relating to proposed rates for services and 
adjustments to current rates; and 

b. Approve and authorize the Director of Health to execute Amendment No. 15 to Unified 
Franchise Agreement A-11631 between the County of Monterey and Waste 
Management, Inc. dba USA Waste of California dba Carmel Marina Corp., relating to 
proposed rates for services and adjustments to current rates. 

 
The requested public hearing date is December 5, 2023, at the hour of 1:30 P.M. in the 
Monterey County Board of Supervisors Chambers, County Government Center, located 
at 168 West Alisal Street, First Floor, Salinas, California, at which time and place any 
and all interested persons may appear and be heard thereon. 

 
IF YOU CHALLENGE THIS MATTER IN COURT, YOU MAY BE LIMITED TO 
RAISING ONLY THOSE ISSUES YOU OR SOMEONE ELSE RAISED AT THE 
HEARING DESCRIBED IN THIS NOTICE OF HEARING, OR IN WRITTEN 
CORRESPONDENCE DELIVERED TO THE APPROPRIATE AUTHORITY AT OR 
BEFORE THE HEARING DESCRIBED IN THIS NOTICE OF HEARING. 

 
FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION CONTACT: 

 
Robin Kimball, Management Analyst III 

County of Monterey Department of Health Environmental Health Bureau 
1270 Natividad Road Salinas, California 

Telephone (831) 796-1297 
kimballrs@co.monterey.ca.us 
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